COMMISSIONERS

GEORGE W. BECKLEY

MARK NATHANSON

VICE-PRESIDENT
NINA M. DODSWORTH

HANNA J LORENZEN

MRS. WILLIAM H. PARKER

MARGARET BODFISH

SECRETARY

CITY OF LOS ANGELES

CALIFORNIA

SAM YORTY MAYOR

April 20, 1970

DEPARTMENT OF ANIMAL REGULATION

ROOM 410, CITY HALL SOUTH LOS ANGELES, CALIF, 90012 624-5211

ROBERT I. RUSH

ROBERT W. PHILLIPS EXECUTIVE OFFICER

MEMORANDUM

To:

The Feature Editor

From:

James McNamara

Director Public Relations

Reminder: May 3-9 marks the 56th Anniversary of BE KIND TO ANIMALS WEEK.

The Los Angeles City Department of Animal Regulation extends its fullest cooperation to you in preparation of any feature material bearing on the occasion.

Our five City Animal Shelters are open to you at your

convenience for press photos.

Robert I. Rush, General Manager of the Department of Animal Regulation, is the local Chairman of Animal Kindness Week and is available for interviews on all aspects of animal life.

The Public Relations Office of the Animal Regulation Department is primed to assist you in any way possible. Our first release will be sent to you April 23 as Mayor Yorty issues a proclamation in connection with Kindness Week.

For help in your feature coverage, please call Miss

Susan Bryant or myself at 624-5211, Ext. 1771

James McNamara Director, Public Relations